
Memorial	Middle	School	Parent	Council	Meeting	-	March	13th,	2017	

Present	–	Deb	Stone,	Gwen	Wirger,	Tara	Hoppes,	Cindy	Nick,	Robin	Ryan	

1.) Principal’s	Report	
	
Upcoming	Events	for	4th	graders:	

	 	 -April	18th	–	Lyman	4th	graders	coming	to	Memorial	in	the	AM	for	orientation	visit.	

-April	25th	–	Parent	Night	for	Lyman	4th	grade	parents	and	Brewster	3rd	grader	parents;	prior	to	
the	meeting	the	Parent	Council	will	hold	an	informational	meeting	for	any	parents	interested	in	
joining	the	council	

-April	28th	–	4th	grade	TGIF	Night	–	will	be	more	structured	than	TGIF	nights	for	5th	and	6th	graders	

	 							Invention	Convention	moved	to	Friday	due	to	weather.	

	 							BOE	Meetings	every	Wed	night	with	public	hearing	on	April	5th.			

	 							Report	cards	will	be	sent	home	Monday.	

	 							No	school	April	7th	due	to	PD.	

	 							May	1st	-	5th	–	staff	appreciation	week	–	can	Parent	Council	do	something	for	staff	

2.) Treasurer’s	Report	

TGIF	was	only	activity	since	last	meeting.		

3.) Status	of	Spring	Fundraisers	

Plant	Sale	–	6	packs	of	plants	will	be	sold	for	Mother’s	Day	at	$2.00	each.			Plants	will	be	obtained	
from	JC	Farms.		We	will	not	do	pre-orders	this	year.		This	will	be	considered	a	service,	not	a	fundraiser.		
Date	of	sale	will	be	Friday,	May	12th.		Send	letter	out	Monday,	May	1st	and	a	reminder	on	the	10th.	

Restaurant	Nights	–	talk	to	restaurants	–	Cindy	will	talk	to	Powder	Ridge	again;	Tara	will	talk	to	Time	
Out	Tavern	and	Blackbird;	ask	for	15%	of	sales/receipts	and	can	be	done	any	day.	

Sky	Zone	–	The	Friday	of	Memorial	Day	weekend	discussed	as	a	date	or	Wed,	May	3rd	because	of	half	
day	

4.) 6th	Grade	Picnic	–	both	programs	will	be	together	this	year;	discussion	about	Parent	Council	providing	
activity	for	6th	graders	after	picnic	and	assembly	being	offered	to	all	students	in	the	morning.			
	

5.) Spring	Clubs	update	–	Science,	Legos,	&	Fishing	are	the	only	3	we	have	so	far.			


